
 
 
 
 

 

          
MASTER PLAN 
 
COMMUNITY UPDATE #7 – July 2025  
PACIFIC BROOK CHRISTIAN SCHOOL  
 

 

Figure: 3D Perspective of Stage 1 Development (Source: NBRS Architecture) 
 

Since our last community update in May 2025, we are thrilled to share that the Development Application 
(DA) has been formally approved for our new school site at 72–74 Maitland Street, Muswellbrook. On 1 
July 2025, our Project Team met with the Hunter and Central Coast Regional Planning Panel (HCC RPP) to 
present our final response to their previous requests for additional information. Following that meeting, 
the Panel has issued its approval for the proposed new 140-student school at Maitland Street. 

This is a significant milestone for our school community. The DA approval paves the way for us to move 
confidently into the construction phase, bringing to life our vision for a purpose-built campus that will 
serve students from Kindergarten to Year 12. 

This new facility represents a long-awaited opportunity to provide modern, fit-for-purpose learning spaces 
that reflect the high standard of care, character development, and educational excellence that families 
have come to expect from Pacific Brook Christian School. 

 
 
 
 



    

 
 

 
 

 

What’s Next? 
The upcoming project milestones include: 

• Finalisation of design documentation. 
• Appointment of a builder. 
• Commencement of construction works. 

We remain deeply grateful for the continued use of our current premises at 
30 Sowerby Street, generously leased to us by the Presbyterian Property 
Trust, which has allowed us to continue providing quality education during 
this transition. 

 

Thank You 
We thank you sincerely for your continued support and prayers. The 
approval of this development is a testimony to God's provision and a direct 
answer to our collective prayers. 

As we now move forward, I look forward to keeping you informed as we 
reach each new milestone in this exciting journey. 

Proverbs 16:3 (NIV) 
“Commit to the Lord whatever you do, and he will establish your plans.” 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our Development 
Application for the new 
school at 72-74 Maitland 
Street has been approved. 
 
This milestone allows us 
to move into the next 
stage of the project—
finalising design, 
appointing a builder, and 
preparing for 
construction. 
 
We continue to operate 
from our 30 Sowerby 
Street campus under an 
extended approval and 
remain committed to 
establishing a new K-12 
school that serves 
students and families with 
excellence in Christ. 
 
Thank you for your 
prayers and ongoing 
support. 
 
More updates to come… 
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